
 

 

 

Circular no: SMSSS/ 12 /May 2024                    Dated: May 29, 2024 

‘An ounce of prevention is worth a pound of cure.’ 

Dear Parents 
 

We are delighted to announce that the school is organising a comprehensive Health Camp 

in association with JIWO Hospital dedicated to the physical and mental well-being of our 

students and their families. Prioritising wellness is essential for nurturing healthy, happy, 

and successful individuals. This camp aims to provide valuable health screenings and 

professional consultation to support the holistic health of our school community. The details 

of the camp are as follow: 

 

Dates: May 30 and 31, 2024 

Room - Class 1B 

Timings: 11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
 

Health Professionals Available: 

General Physician: Dr. S.K. Jain 

Neuro Physiotherapist: Dr. Raj Kashyap 

Homeopathic Doctor: Dr. Aastha Jindal 

Lab Technician: Mr Rohit, accompanied by other staff 

Free lab tests: Blood Sugar, Blood Pressure and Complete Blood Count (CBC) 

**Other tests will be available at CGHS (Central Government Health Scheme) rates. 

We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to get health check-ups for your 

children and family members. Regular health screenings can help detect potential health 

issues early and ensure a healthy lifestyle. 

Join us as we nurture healthier habits and brighter futures. We look forward to your 

enthusiastic support and active participation in our initiatives. 

 

Warm Regards 

Simmi Bhatia 

Principal 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

           


